
 

 

 

Finance Subcommittee on Health and Human Services 

Chairwoman Sara P. Carruthers 

February 14. 2023 

 

Chairwoman Carruthers called the meeting of the House Finance Subcommittee on Health and 

Human Services to order at 10:01am in Room 121.  The roll was taken and a quorum was 

present.  Chairwoman Carruthers made a motion to appoint Ranking Member Liston as the 

subcommittee secretary.  There were no objections to the motion.   

 

Chairwoman Carruthers called Dr. Ronald Ross, Executive Director for the State Board of 

Psychology, to provide testimony on their budget requests.  Executive Director Ross 

responded to questions asked by the subcommittee members. 

 

Chairwoman Carruthers called Stephanie Loucka, Executive Director for the State Medical 

Board of Ohio, to provided testimony on their budget requests.  Executive Director Loucka 

responded to questions asked by the subcommittee members. 

 

Chairwoman Carruthers called Jill Smock, Executive Director for the Ohio Chemical 

Dependency Professionals Board, to provided testimony on their budget requests.  Executive 

Director Smock responded to questions asked by the subcommittee members. 

 

Chairwoman Carruthers called Elizabeth Moore, Executive Director for the Ohio State 

Chiropractic Board, to provided testimony on their budget requests.  There we no questions 

asked by the subcommittee. 

 

With no further business, the subcommittee adjourned at 11:14am.  

 

__________________________                                                                  _________________________   

Rep. Carruthers, Chairwoman                                                                         Committee Secretary  


